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Dagr Dr, Horning:

I suposa you are back from Mexico
and Central America. Hemember we are exvecting you
and Mr, Faha here in Hareh,

T er 26 wole the Dean of my Faculiy
Aa you Mmow our Desrs ave elecbed by the Faculby
avoly Lwo yoars, I have been veelectod for 8 yeoars
and et a little $ived: 50 I beggad my frisnds to
leave me freec lor a wiaile., D1, liermansen was elected;
you now hin. He 1= a food pavson and has a deap
intewest in the Faculty.

Unhappdly T gooss that even not Weian
in chargse, Gue to ny fovner desnshlip and to ny f'riends-
gip with Dr, Hermansen I an poing Lo Be fully engaged
in Faculty work in the present year.

Last Ochober T met in Vifis del lMar
Dr. Guy S. Hayes, froo Mexdco, He told me aboubt a
young mexican physicliogist named Ravl Gan Martin. As
he was ezpecting to mel jou a Tew daye later I sugested
him to talk with yoii about him and that I would ap=-
vraciate 1t if wyou let me lgiow your opinion, &g T have
not news I gusss that Dr. fan Martin was alresdy engaged
or that he was not interested in comming.

We have not hear from Dr. Lloyd 5. Beck.
We have made an offer to a spaniard

who is aectually in the Department of Diophisies in the
University College in London since 9 years. He was
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recommended to me by Dr, Francisco Grande, from
Minneapolis. We have not his pnowmr yet,

Dr. Pario Enriquez is enjolying
his being agaln in Ann Arbor with his former boss Dr.
Coller. I have a recent letter from him, He is wvery
grateful with the Foundation for this most interesting
opportunity. He gave me news about Dr, Varas who 1s
very well acquainted with living in the United States
and full of enthousiasm for his work.

Dr, Bdgardo Enriquez is also exited
with his experience in New Orleans. I have a recent
letter from him., Hrs. Bnriquez is now with him, As
you lmow I have much hope in what Dr, Enrfquez can do
upon his return to improve and modernize the teaching
of Anatomy in our Medieal Schocl.

Hope to hear from you very soon,
As soon =s I have any news from this Dr, Castilloc from
Sngland T shall let you know. In the meantime I beg
you to continue to be on the look-out for someche.

With kind regards from liary and the
children.

Sincerely yours,

Ignacio Gonzalez G.



